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Richard Sandusky, Director of Regulatory Review t:i ::E
Pennsylvania Gaming Control Board |% EE
P.O. Box 69060 8 SE
Harrisburg, PA 17106-9060 ' ^ g
Public Comment on Regulation #125-100 o

Re: Pennsylvania Gaming Control Board Regulation #125-100

Dear Mr. Sandusky:

On behalf of International Game Technology ("IGT") and its subsidiaries, we would like
to thank the Pennsylvania Gaming Control Board (the "Board") for the opportunity to
comment on the proposed rules published in the August 15, 2009 Pennsylvania Bulletin;
however, we have no comment at this time. It is our understanding that by filing this
letter, IGT will be included with all updates related to this set of regulations.

Please contact me at 702-669-8597 or Gavle.Bauer(5)/igt.com, with any questions.

Sincerely,

Gayle Bauer
Regulatory Compliance Sr. Manager

cc: Independent Regulatory Review Commission
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